
 

 

 
March 1, 2021 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FROM YOUR WATER COMPANY 

 

Golden State Water Company is constructing an important project that affects your 

property or residence in the City of Cypress and will require assistance from the property 

owners to coordinate private plumbing work required to complete the project. 

 

Golden State Water Company (GSWC) is proposing to abandon approximately 5,800 L.F. of 

existing 4-inch water main currently located in customer’s backyards on Sumner Pl., Belmont St. 

and La Salle St. as shown in the enclosed exhibit.  In order to properly abandon the existing 

mains and maintain water service to our customers, all existing water meter box assemblies 

currently located in the backyards will be relocated to the public right of way, behind existing 

curb and gutter in front of customers’ properties. The project also includes installation of new 

customer house lines from the new/existing water meter box assemblies in the front of the 

properties to the existing customer’s service connections in the backyards, with removal of 

existing meter box assemblies from the backyard locations.  This work will be done with 

minimal interruptions to your service and is necessary to abandon the existing pipelines and re-

establish services to the mains in public right of way.  Restoration of any private improvements 

that are disturbed and/or damaged during installation of new house lines will be performed by the 

contractor under close inspection by GSWC and coordination with the property owner.  The 

construction is scheduled to commence in early April, 2021 and is anticipated for completion by 

end of September, 2021. 

 

The primary purpose of this letter is to notify each property owner and occupant that this 

construction project includes plumbing work on your property that will be paid for by GSWC.  

Golden State Water Company is reaching out at this time to inform property owners and their 

residents about the installation of this private plumbing work, which is necessary to re-establish 



 

service to your property from the existing pipelines in the streets right of way and improved 

distribution system. 

Kindly, please contact GSWC Construction Inspector Mr. Jose Rivera at (714) 264-5018 by 

March 19, 2021, if you have any questions or would like to set up a date and time to discuss 

the details of the private plumbing installation.  Alternatively, you may contact our Project 

Engineer Long Thai at (714) 296-4319 for more details. 

 

Golden State Water Company thanks you in advance for your assistance in completing this work 

and improving service reliability to your community. 


